
  

  

CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  

TRANQUILLITY RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

March 11, 2024 

  

 

This is a notification of the 

cancellation of the Tranquillity 

Board of Directors Meeting as 

regularly scheduled on the 

second Monday of each month. 

 

The next scheduled meeting is 

on Monday, April 8, 2024 

 

275 So. Madera, Suite 301 

Kerman, CA 


